
 

 

Minutes of the meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Working Party (NPWP) held on 6 June 2013 

 

Present: Sue Bracewell (SMB) 

  Val Burnham (VB) 

  Gary Dunning (GD) 

  Rachel Marshall (RM) 

  Guy Redfern (GR) 

  Roger Teare (RT) 

  Richard Todd (Chairman) (RT) 

  Betty Tyson (BT) 

  Terry Wolf (TW) 

 

Apologies: Kath Wallis, Paul Jackson, Chris Marshall 

 

There were no declarations of interest for items on this agenda 

 

Minutes of meeting held on 21 May were agreed.  It was also agreed that a note of Roger Teare’s 

meeting with New Hall members should be added to those minutes. 

 

Costs for printing the newsletter had been agreed, it would go to print with Huby Voice next week.  

The article in the Easingwold Advertiser would coincide with that distribution. 

 

Rachel agreed to let members have more detail about how to access Google Docs. 

 

Terry reported from the Comms group that plans were well underway for attending the three village 

events, Feast on 23 June, School Carnival 9 July and Huby & Sutton Show 28 July. 

 

Some material would be common to all events and some would be tailored for the particular 

audience. 

 

Actions 

 Borrow tables – RM to ask at Methodist Church 

 Cake – RM to investigate possibility of cake with photo printed on top from Asda 

 Tshirts with logo – RM 

 Marquee for Show – GD 

 GR agreed to store tables and chairs 

 Banner – RT 

 Stickers – SMB 

 Artwork for posters etc – SMB 

 

Next meeting:  Tuesday 18 June, 8pm New Inn 

 


